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TECHNICAL ILLUSTRATIONS

Supporting your digital lifestyle™
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IDEAL FOR CONCRETE
Capable of supporting up to 77 pounds, the M600 
features four wide-set mounting holes to ensure a 
secure installation on both brick and concrete, and 
two vertically-aligned center holes to mount to a 
single wood stud.

IMPROVED VIEWING
Reaching 18.3” from the wall, the dual articulating 
arms allow for a wide range of viewing angles. 
Swivel your TV 51° to 90° in either direction, 
depending on screen size, and tilt it up to 14° 
forward to improve line-of-sight and 3° backward 
to reduce glare.

LOW PROFILE DESIGN
While maintaining alignment between the center of 
your TV and the wall plate, the M600’s arms can be 
effortlessly pushed back to sit 2.2” from the wall.

CLEAN APPEARANCE
Use the provided cable management clips to 
conveniently route your cables, ensuring your 
viewing area remains clutter-free. Plastic wall 
plate covers are also included to hide any sign of 
installation.

EASY INSTALLATION
The M600 comes with a paper drill template to 
ensure a quick and accurate installation, as well 
as a labeled hardware bag with all the lag bolts, 
anchors, washers and spacers you’ll need to safely 
secure your TV.

FULL MOTION SINGLE STUD MOUNT

M600


